
Friday 15th May 2020 

Dear Year 5 Chestnut class,  

I have loved hearing from so many of you, thank you for 

taking the time to email me! It is a joy to read about how 

you are all working hard, trying your best and enjoying the 

home learning tasks! I also love looking at your work and 

seeing photos of what you have been doing!  

I hope that you enjoy the next set of home learning tasks. I 

have planned these for a week and then it is the half-term 

break. Like me I bet lots of you had a holiday booked for 

half-term. I was really looking forward to going to Devon 

with my family. Luckily we have been able re-book our trip 

for next May!   

Sylvie and Seve are as happy as ever and enjoying lots of 

cuddles and some FaceTime with my family! They love all of 

the attention and Sylvie is continually asking me for 

dreamies! I have to limit her so that she is not over eating 

whilst in lockdown!  

Also Nathan inspired me with his email about baking 

blueberry cupcakes and so I decided to make some! I also 

thought I would make some flapjacks too –they were 

delicious with a cup of tea! I have heard that lots of you 

have been baking and I am impressed! I also 

wanted to master a new skill and so I learnt 

how to do some coffee art…my first one is a 

heart! When I write my next letter I am 

hoping to have mastered another…watch 

this space!  
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I hope that you enjoyed the bank holiday weekend and I bet 

some of you celebrated the VE day anniversary! On my road 

everyone decorated their windows in red, white and blue 

and had picnics on their front lawns! It was great!  

I continue to clap for the NHS and carers on a Thursday 

evening – I feel so grateful! My brother sent me this 

picture of him working at Stoke Mandeville 

hospital. It made me proud. He said it’s 

incredibly hot and hard to work wearing so 

much protective equipment but he is 

pleased that he can help so many people.   

When I read your lock down poems I was 

proud of how thoughtful, kind and caring you are all being. 

We will look back on this time and remember what we all 

had to do.  

Please remember to take care and stay safe and hopefully I 

will see you all again soon!  

In the mean time I look forward to hearing from you!  

You can email me on: amy.orr@greenway.herts.sch.uk.  

mailto:amy.orr@greenway.herts.sch.uk
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Stay safe and take care, 

Best wishes, 

From Mrs Crockett ☺ 

 


